
Challenging the Youth of Today to be Leaders of Tomorrow 

Dear Parents, 

The following items are required to register your child for the 2024-2025 school year. 

Original Birth Certificate 
Original Baptismal Certificate  
Application for Admission Form (PK-4)
Copy of the Previous Year Report Card & Standardized Testing (1-4)
$450.00 Non-Refundable Registration Fee (K-4)  
$350.00 Non-Refundable Registration Fee (Pre-K) 
Tuition Contract (PK-4) 
Family Information Form (PreK-4) 
Transportation Form – B6T (K-4) 
Request for Loan of Textbooks (K-4) 
Release of Records Form (1-4) 

Early Childhood Development Program:  PreK-3 and PreK-4/5 

Kindergarten Program:  Children must be 5 years old by October 1st.  

Children registering for K-4 will be scheduled for grade-level admission testing.  

Students registering for grades 1-4 must provide copies of the previous year report card and 
standardized testing.  If your child has a service plan, please provide a copy on the day of testing.  

If you have any questions, please call the school office. 

God’s Blessings, 

Patricia A. Klebez 
Principal 


